Special Notice!
Effective April 1, 2024 we have suspended filing applications for charitable funding from the Glens Falls Rotary Foundation, Inc. We apologize for any inconvenience. Please revisit us to apply after July 1, 2024.
Thank you for reaching out to us for support! Should you have any questions please contact us at the “Contacts” tab on our home page of the club website or on Facebook at Rotary Club of Glens Falls.
